
The Premier’s Reading Challenge (PRC) aims to encourage a love of reading for leisure and
pleasure in students, and to enable them to experience quality literature. It is not a competition but
a challenge to each student to read, to read more, and to read more widely.

The PRC is open for all NSW students in Kindergarten to Year 9, in government, independent,
Catholic and home schools.

The challenge requires children to read a certain number of books depending on their age. After
books are read (or ‘read to’ for Kindergarten to Year 2 children) you or your child will need to
enter the books on the PRC website using the child’s unique log in code at
https://online.det.nsw.edu.au/prc/home.html . Please also refer to this website, click on the tabs
for the rules of this challenge and the ‘Book lists’.

Students can include any books read from the end of the 2022 challenge on their 2023 reading
record. The PRC rules have been updated for the 2023 challenge. Students can now include up to
10 choice books on their reading records, and can count 5 books from an approved series as PRC
books.

If help is required on how to do the Challenge or how to navigate the website and the answer
cannot be found on the PRC Support site, please contact Elizabeth Bryant via email at
ebryant@parra.catholic.edu.au

The 2023 Premier’s Reading Challenge closes Friday 18th August for students.
--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

I would like my child ______________________________ of class ______________

to participate in the Premier’s Reading Challenge during 2023.

Please read and tick the appropriate request

❏ My child has a login from last year and does not require it to be sent out again
❏ I cannot remember the Premier’s Reading challenge login from last year
❏ My child was not part of the Premier’s Reading Challenge last year and I request a log in

Please return to your child’s class teacher by Friday 17th March, 2023

Please find the link to a Google form if you do not wish to complete the paper copy.

Premier's Reading Challenge Form

Elizabeth Bryant

Premier’s Reading Challenge Coordinator

https://online.det.nsw.edu.au/prc/home.html
https://prcsupport.freshdesk.com/support/home
mailto:ebryant@parra.catholic.edu.au
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScn-aMWLUSVw0lZhdN_J7l2aurs3zwkh4i-KYDNLJje5XcQGg/viewform

